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Miss Wilbanks 
Kindergarten 
January 23, 2015
The children have worked hard this week!  Praise them for their efforts!  :0)


We will work on the following skills next week:

· letter/sound recognition

· sounding out words

· writing short stories with 3 sentences

· identifying and writing common sight words

· addition & subtraction
· money 
· counting, recognizing and writing numbers (1 – 100)
· recognizing and writing the days of the week  (Sunday, Monday, etc…)

· naming the four seasons (Fall, Winter, Spring and Summer)

Homework:

· Write a letter to a friend. Write at least 3 sentences.  Be sure to use correct punctuation, sight words & phonetic spelling (sound out your words).  Please turn in on Friday, January 30th.  :0)
· Please be sure your child is reading for 15 minutes each night.  If you are short on time at night, try to read for 30 minutes (twice for 15 minutes each) at least 4 times a week.  :0)  
· Reading each night is the single most important way for your child to become a fluent reader.  

· Valentine’s Day is just a few weeks away.  Please begin helping your child prepare for this special day.  The children may send in cards for their classmates.  Please see the attached class list.  Have your child address each card.  Also, please have your child decorate a “Valentine’s Day” bag or box.   A small gift bag or an empty tissue box will work great.  You may decorate your bag with crayons, markers, paper, paint, stickers, etc…  Please send in your child’s decorated bag and cards on Friday, February 13th.  Thank you!  

SPECIALS:

Monday – Music

Tuesday –   Library Special

Wednesday –  P.E.

Thursday – Art

Friday - Music

                      Have a wonderful weekend!  Miss Wilbanks and Mrs. Heffner

